
6. SAFETY WORKS MARSHLAND ROAD, HAWKINS ROAD AND LOWER STYX ROAD 
INTERSECTION 

 
 A report from the Transportation Safety Engineer informed the Board of the Safety Capital Works Project 

proposed for the rural crossroads of Marshland Road, Hawkins Road and Lower Styx Road in the  
2001/02 financial year.  As the work involves the closure of Hawkins Road a report recommending that the 
Council commence the process of ‘seeking the community view’ is before the Shirley/Papanui Community 
Board.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the option of realignment of Hawkins Road be further considered and presented to the community. 
 
 3. To make sure that affected people in Marshland Road and Lower Styx Road are consulted. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


